
 

Department of Fish and Game 
 

 DIVISION OF WILDLIFE CONSERVATION 
Southeast Region 

 
802 3rd Street 

P.O. Box 110024 
Juneau, Alaska 99811-5526 

Main: 907.465.4265 
Fax: 907.465.4272 

 
 
 
 
 
 
March 7, 2023 
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT: 
 
In 2020, the United States Fish and Wildlife Service (FWS) enabled falconers to enter their own data 
and 3-186as into the State Falconry Federal Database (https://epermits.fws.gov/falcP/).  
 
The ADF&G, Division of Wildlife Conservation (DWC) recognizes that the Alaska Falconry Manual 
must be updated to reflect this change. This change requires a Board action and therefore, will take time 
to enact. In the meantime, all falconers should submit their 3-186as to the State Falconry Federal 
Database in addition to sending copies to the permitting email (dfg.dwc.permits@alaska.gov). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
 
Rick Merizon, Assistant Director 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
Division of Wildlife Conservation 
1255 W. 8th Street 
Juneau, AK 99811 
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